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2nd Annual Toy Drive in Partnership with Spin Master 
 

In partnership with Spin Master, we’re excited to bring joy to local families with children 

and youth aged 0-18! Help make this season brighter by donating new, unopened, and 

unwrapped toys. Please don't forget the infants (0-2) and the teens (14-18)! 

Drop off details: 

Location: Applegrove, 60 Woodfield Rd. M4L 2W6 

Deadline: December 6th 

Drop-off hours: Monday to Friday, 8:30 am until 6 pm. 

Let’s come together and give the gift of joy this holiday season!  
  

 

Winter Holiday Closure 

 

Applegrove will be closed for the winter holidays from December 21st-January 5th. The office and the 

programs will reopen for regular business hours starting on January 6th. 

   

 

Child & Youth  

 

 



 

To learn more about our Child & Youth Programs or to register visit our website or contact Josh at 

childandyouth@applegrovecc.ca  

 

Limited Spaces Available in Afterschool Program (6-12 years old) 

 

We have a limited number of spaces still available in our Afterschool Program for the 2024-2025 school year. It 

is rare that we have spaces in this popular program and it will fill up again by September. Take advantage of 

this opportunity and register your child today.  

  

Youth Leadership Program (12-16 years old) - Spaces are available for 

Session 2 

 

Tuesdays 6:30-8:30 

This FREE program helps youth develop leadership and life skills through activities, workshops, trips and 

events. They will connect to the community through volunteer opportunities and gain employment 

skills.  Limited spaces are available for the start of Session 2 on January 14th. 

   

Summer Camp and Leadership Registration 

 

Our popular Summer Adventure Day Camp and Leadership programs will be registering in the new year. Keep 

an eye on your emails and follow us on social media @applegrovecc so you don't miss the registration 

announcement.  

 

Adults & Seniors 

 

 

For more information about the Seniors and Older Adults Program or to register for any activities please 

contact Aida at seniors@applegrovecc.ca or 647-548-8143. 

https://applegrovecc.ca/programs-services/children-youth/
mailto:childandyouth@applegrovecc.ca
mailto:seniors@applegrovecc.ca?subject=Seniors%20Caf%C3%A9%20


 

 



 

Seniors Café   

Our new Seniors Café is a hit and will continue on the fourth Monday of each month in January!  

 

Presented by Applegrove, East End United, Nourish East End and Leslieville Farmers Market this drop-in café 

for older adults 55+ is hosted in the Narthex Room at the East End Food Hub (1470 Gerrard St. E.). 

 

Join us for coffee, tea and light refreshments while you socialize, meet new people and play some games! 

 

Everyone is welcome to stay after the café and enjoy the free Nourish East End Community Dinner.  

 

 

https://nourisheastend.ca/community-dinners/


 

Seniors Workshops - Saving and Investing   

Wednesday, January 29 from 11 am-1 pm  

The principles of saving and investing have proven to provide enormous benefits for financial stability. Explore 

the discipline of saving and investing for your financial growth and success. 

Registration is required.  

 

Knit and Crochet Socials  

Jan 14 & 28 from 10:30 am - 12 pm 

In the Applegrove Lounge (60 Woodfield Rd) 

Twice a month you can join our FREE knitting and crocheting social where you can share crafting tips, meet 

new friends, and have fun! Beginners are welcome! 

  

 

Families & Early Years 

 

 

Applegrove EarlyON Programs  

Our EarlyON programs have an incredible line-up of events and activities planned for December, including a 

visit from Santa and a concert performance from Jay Moonah! Follow them on Instagram 

@applegrove_earlyon and call 416-461-5043 or email frp@applegrovecc.ca for more information.  

http://www.instagram.com/applegrove_earlyon
mailto:frp@applegrovecc.ca


 

  

 

  

 

Prenatal Program 

The Prenatal program has returned to in-person sessions once a month. Connect with other moms and their 

families in person over a nutritious meal. You can still enjoy the weekly workshops online for the rest of the 

month. Contact Louise at prenatal@applegrovecc.ca for more information.  

  

 

Do you follow us on social media? Find us on Instagram and Facebook @applegrovecc 
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